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Dear Legislators, 

 

I hope to count on your support of the Night Skies bill, HB 3202, which seeks to 

mitigate the detrimental effects of light pollution on our environment. 

 

House Bill 3202 builds on what other states have already done. This simple bill will 

help protect migratory birds as well as help ensure a vibrant ecosystem that benefits 

humans too. 

 

It's easier to protect our night skies while they're still here than to try to repair them 

after they are gone! 

 

--------------------------------------- 

From: 

Tom and Corinne Tate 

Newberg 


